
 

 

 
 

 
Date: August 31, 2016 
 
 
Patrick Riordan 
Project Manager 
Residences at Marina Bay 
Quincy, MA 
 
RE: E. Alves Cleaning Proposal for Marina Bay 

 
Dear Mr. Riordan, 
 
It my pleasure to provide this letter of recommendation for Eduarda Alves, owner of E Alves 

Cleaning  Services for her proposal for the Residences at Marina Bay project. 
 
Ms. Alves’ company was contracted with Callahan Construction on the 240 Sidney Street 

project in Cambridge, Ma last year. Her company was responsive to our requests when units 
were ready to be cleaned. Her workers were professional and left the units spotless. 

 
E Alves Cleaning Services has had a good relationship with Callahan, and I expect that 

relationship to continue at Marina Bay. 
 
Please strongly consider E Alves Cleaning Services for your cleaning needs at Marina Bay. 
 
Should you need any further information, please get in touch. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael King 
Assistant Project Manager 
Callahan Construction 
617-733-9175 
Mking@callahan-inc.com 
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